
Health Plan Changes on the Horizon

Planning Ahead for Consolidated Appropriations Act and Price
Transparency Rules

Spencer Fane attorneys Greg Ash and Julia Vander Weele will present a webinar on
the Consolidated Appropriations Act, providing an overview of changes and timely
compliance strategies for employers.

This presentation will cover:

The “No Surprises Act”
New rules on “surprise” medical billing and air ambulance services
Transparency regarding in- and out-of-network deductibles and out-of-
pocket limits
Advanced EOBs
ID card requirements

Transparency Requirements
Limitations on “gag” clauses
ERISA § 408(b)(2) disclosures for health plan consultants and brokers
Mental health and substance abuse disorder assessments

Action Steps for Plan Sponsors

Date/Time: March 18, 2021 | 12:00pm-1:00pm CT
Platform: Virtual Webinar
Registration Fee: Free

To register, please click here.
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